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Principal's Message
Dear families,


I want to highlight the many benefits that attending and joining the Terra Nova PTO can bring to your
Terra Nova experience.


High school can be a challenging four years for parents, guardians and other providers. There are so
many questions and challenges that come at a time where our teen is less chatty and open as they
may have been previously.


Our monthly PTO meetings are a great opportunity to mingle with other families and hear interesting
presentations from Counseling, College/Career, Wellness and other school programs. Every meeting
also features a Principal Chat where I not only present an overview of the many activities taking place
on campus but I answer questions, listen to feedback and solicit your advice. I very much view this
time as a chance to have a two-way dialogue where we can listen, learn, solve problems and share
information with other.


If you haven’t already done so, please consider joining our PTO. We meet monthly on the last Tuesday
of the month at 7pm in the library. Our next meeting is tomorrow at 7pm and I hope to see you there.


Thank you,


Megan Carey
Principal



Home Football Games | Snack Shack
Volunteers Needed
We have 2 upcoming home football games and we need volunteers
to help in the snack shack.


Please see the days and links listed below and sign up if you can. We
appreciate your support!


Terra Nova Booster Snack Shack 2022 - Home Game #4 - Hillsdale
HS Friday 9/30 > CLICK HERE



Terra Nova Booster Snack Shack 2022 - Home Game #5 - San
Mateo HS Friday 10/21 > CLICK HERE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLyLEE5iB4cxE2-8ADJ9HuRGlbGPdcJ9njfdRdZ8njYo51cA/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f4aa5a72ca3f58-terra17
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f4aa5a72ca3f58-terra16
https://cdn.smore.com/u/ce00/194beed2b059e32823d1c372f71670d1.png


Math Tutors Wanted

Tiger News Network (TNN)

TNN is meeting on Wednesdays at Lunch in Room 319


Breakfast Club
Breakfast Club meets every morning in Room 331




Are you interested in being a one-on-one tutor for 7th and 8th grade
students at Cabrillo School?


If interested, please contact Don Potter, 7/8 Math Teacher at
donpotter2000@yahoo.com. Students can expect to earn $15-20 per
hour.

StarVista Wellness and Substance Use Support Groups
If you would like to refer your student or want more information, please contact our School Social
Worker, Noah Marsh for more details at nmarsh@jeffersonunion.net.

mailto:donpotter2000@yahoo.com
https://cdn.smore.com/u/18de/2a0c3fde2c37d2dae376a6a39fc9c9bd.jpeg
mailto:nmarsh@jeffersonunion.net























